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Divine Feminine and Masculine Reunited
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If you want to love yourself deeply, feel worthy of the life of your
dreams, let go of limiting beliefs and pains from the past, while
stepping into your own power, sensuality and sovereignty, this book is
for you. Author Krystal Aranyani openly shares her personal struggle
and the steps she took to reach all of the above, and then some. In
Awakening the Goddess, she invites you along this sacred journey
including thirty-three practices, rituals and Goddess wisdoms she
learned from powerful healers around the world. In this book you will
learn: How to Fall Madly in Love with your-Self. Meditations, Rituals
and Sacred Practices. How to Use Goddess Archetypes for Self-Growth.
How to Fully Embody the Divine Goddess within YOU. Foundations of
Natural Healing, Yoga, Tantra & Sacred Sensuality. And Many more
Divine Practices for Self-Discovery!

Dark Goddess Tarot
Kuan Yin
Discover the elegant beauty and mystical wisdom of Kuan Yin: Guidance
& Prayers from the Divine Feminine. The insightful, courageous, and
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gorgeous art contained within will help you live a loving and
enlightened life that is practical, spiritual, and positive. A perfect
gift for anybody whose journey is taking them toward love, trust, and
destiny.

Reveal
Kuan Yin Oracle
"In this wise and deeply nuanced book, beloved spiritual guide Meghan
Don masterfully walks us through the light and the darkness of the
Holy into the arms of the Divine Femininewhere we are emboldened to
step up as a force of healing and hope in the world."—Mirabai Starr,
author of God of Love: A Guide to the Heart of Judaism, Christianity &
Islam Achieve Spiritual Evolution through True Empowerment of Your
Feminine Soul Experience an evolutionary journey with this guide to
embracing the light and dark of the archetypal stages of womanhood.
Bringing forward Gnostic and mystical teachings, Meghan Don shows you
how to work with the seven faces of the Divine Feminine: the light and
dark aspects of the Daughter, Mother, and Crone, as well as the
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enlightened being of one's true nature. Using reflections, prayers,
meditations, and ancient chants, The New Divine Feminine helps you
heal your spirit, find liberation, and trust your inner soul voice and
vision. No matter your spiritual beliefs, you can access each divine
face and gain empowerment from this guide's exploration of powerful,
sacred women, including Mary Magdalene, Lilith, the Black Madonna, and
Teresa of Avila. Praise: "This may well be the best book written on
the Divine Feminine. It is not only a book 'about' spiritual
evolution, it is immediate, inwardly felt. These alive words awaken
truths already present but covered over for centuriesThis is a book of
waking up, of becoming our nature. A book everyone should
read!"—Robert Sardello, PhD, author of Silence: The Mystery of
Wholeness

Goddess Power
Are you trying to find love – and beginning to suspect you’re not
looking in the right place? This wise, hip guide gives you a new map
for the journey to happiness in relationships of all kinds, starting
in your own heart. Told from the alternating vantage points of authors
Meggan Watterson and Lodro Rinzler, How to Love Yourself (and
Sometimes Other People) reminds us that love isn’t something we have
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to earn. All of us are deeply and intrinsically worthy of love – not
only the love we hope to receive from others, but the love we give to
ourselves – and this book offers the insight and practical tools we
need to stay firmly grounded in self-love as we ride out the natural
(and often stormy) cycles of relationships. Meggan and Lodro’s unique
perspectives as teachers and scholars of Christian mysticism and
Buddhism respectively make for a rich and lively dialogue that draws
on wisdom sources like the Gospel of Mary Magdalene and the Four Noble
Truths, along with funny, revealing stories from their own love lives
and their deep friendship with each other. You’ll find guidance for
embracing single life, dating with an open heart, and thriving in
lasting love; meditations and practices for calm abiding, "disciplined
hope," and connecting to the source of love within you; and tips on
everything from sex, self-worth, and nourishing friendships to
navigating breakups and learning to truly love yourself. Ultimately,
you’ll be able to see your ideal partner in a new light – not as
someone who "completes" you, but as someone who mirrors back to you
your own wholeness.

Dragon Oracle Cards
THE 13 MOON ORACLE is an interactive kit for entering into and working
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with the mysteries of the divine feminine. In the spirit of her
mentors Jean Houston and Joseph Campbell, master crone Ariel Spilsbury
teaches how to access the nonlinear mind to invoke the archetypal
inner world of the goddess using the finely crafted oracular tools
contained within this kit.

Kuan Yin Oracle
Energy Oracle Cards
A guide for personal exploration of the path to the divine feminine
and the spiritual power of women. • Reveals the essential role of
women in creating and maintaining the psychic/energetic/emotional
landscape of society. • Explores feminine roles and the archetypal
model of the Great Goddess from both Eastern and Western spiritual
traditions. • Includes exercises, meditations, and visualizations
drawn from ancient techniques to assist women with their spiritual
awakening and self-realization. The Path of the Priestess takes
readers on a journey deep into the heart of the feminine experience.
It describes the author's years of first-hand experience in the
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ancient arts of Tantra, Dzogchen, and Indian and Egyptian temple dance
and healing, as well as her research into the feminine principle in
the mystic teachings of the Alchemists, Hebrew Kabbalists, and
Christian Gnostics. Beginning with an analysis of the basic issues and
frustrations inherent in contemporary society's conditioning of and
expectations for women, readers travel back in time to the age of the
great temples, schools, and sacred societies in which women still held
and transmitted the spiritual light that nourished all of
civilization. Through its mythic and historic tales, descriptions of
sacred ritual practices, and teachings on the Goddess traditions, The
Path of the Priestess provides contemporary women with the means to
enter this time-honored path. In keeping with the experientially based
teaching methods of these traditions, it also offers exercises and
visualizations designed to align women with the powerful, sensuous,
and loving energies of the most profound feminine role model that
shaped and preserved culture and society--the Great Goddess.

Rumi Oracle
Awakening the Goddess
Page 7/28

Read Book Online The Divine Feminine Oracle A 53 Card Deck Guidebook
For Embodying Love
Let's get one thing clear; you never stop being a Queen! Whether
you're down-on-your-luck, riding-high or just coasting your way
through your quarter-life crisis, you are always wearing your crown
for the world to see. Being a Queen comes with one big responsibility:
you must take charge of what you're attracting into your life. In this
gripping book fused with self-help, memoir segments and kick-ass
business advice, Emma takes you on a journey through her experience
with the Law of Attraction and all of the queens she has been. She
shares with you how you can be a queen in any and all circumstances of
your life including; Business Self-Love Spirituality Money Law of
Attraction Wear your invisible crown, sit on your throne and find
reassurance in knowing that no matter what you're going through, or
where you're going to, you are and always have been the Queen of your
own life. It's time to say YAAAAAS to your life, your queen and to all
of the possibilities that lie ahead. Emma Mumford a.k.a Spiritual
Queen is an award-winning lifestyle Blogger, YouTuber, Life &
Manifestation Coach, Public Speaker and Author. Emma is the host of
the popular Podcast 'Spiritual Queen's Badass Podcast' and also has
her own Law of Attraction merchandise available on her website. Emma
is an Advanced Law of Attraction Practioner and a qualified Reiki
Master who was also Highly Commended in the 2018 'Soul & Spirit
Magazine Awards' for 'The Most Inspiriting Life Coach'.
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Loving Words from Jesus
A force of nature that calls all life into being, the Goddess is the
divine feminine awakened to the greatest magic held within. She is a
maiden of creativity, mother of love, and crone of sacred wisdom. Take
her hand through the Goddess Dream Oracle, reconnect to your own
intuition, and remember who you really are. By working with this
oracle in your daily life you will delve into the divine dream world
of the Goddess in all her forms and meet her allies. She will reveal
herself through her dark mysteries in the depths of the forest to her
splendor as the waves of the sea and guide you in your search for your
inner truth, your life purpose, and your higher self. Artist and
author Wendy Andrew illustrates the divine embodiments of the Goddess,
channeling sacred feminine energy. Her work is inspired by the ancient
mysteries that are wrapped in the turning of the seasons and the voice
of Goddess whispering through the mythical realms.

Goddess Guidance Oracle Cards
Buddha Wisdom Cards
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The Goddess Oracle
The Divine Feminine Oracle
Faces of the Divine Feminine
When you invoke the name of the bodhisattva Kuan Yin, beloved goddess
of compassion, you are calling upon a powerful force to bring you
strength, healing, and unconditional love. With Kuan Yin: Accessing
the Power of the Divine Feminine, author and devotee Daniela Schenker
offers a beautiful and useful resource for connecting to Kuan Yin's
energy through art, story, and your own spiritual practice. Ancient
scriptures tell the story of how Kuan Yin became a bodhisattva: as she
stood at the threshold to Nirvana, she heard the cries of pain and
confusion emanating from the world, and she swore to remain in it
until all sentient beings had been liberated from suffering. To help
you draw inspiration and strength from this deity of loving-kindness,
scholar Daniela Schenker has gathered together a treasury of Kuan Yin
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history, imagery, and spiritual practices that includes: 33 beautiful
watercolor images of Kuan Yin's many benevolent manifestations,
accompanied by inspirational contemplations, passages from the Lotus
Sutra, and tales and legends about Kuan Yin Information about Kuan
Yin's evolution, including her origin as the male Avalokiteshvara, her
earthly embodiment as the Chinese princess Miao Shan, and her
"spiritual sisters" in other traditions Powerful mantras and
visualizations to invoke Kuan Yin's guidance and protection Tips to
create your own devotional Kuan Yin altar—a sacred place to call upon
her blessings Even those who encounter Kuan Yin's image for the very
first time can find themselves moved to tears by her boundless grace
and compassion. This goddess of mercy and healing has crossed the
borders of nations and faiths to touch the hearts of seekers all over
the world. Now, let Kuan Yin: Accessing the Power of the Divine
Feminine be your companion and guide as you welcome her gifts of
liberation, compassion, and healing into your life.

Goddess Dream Oracle
Inspired by the Buddhist Goddess of Mercy and Compassion this guides
you to a place of peace and beauty.
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The New Divine Feminine
The Energy Oracle Cardsare designed to reveal both the present energy
you project and the results you are likely to attract. The unlimited
power of your own consciousness is a vital force that moves through
the Universe and plants the seeds of your destiny far and wide. These
easy-to-use cards will help you to understand what your consciousness
is creating, as well as reveal any hidden blocks that may be delaying
your progress. The information they bring will empower and inspire
you, for it comes from heavenly messengers, friends from the spirit
realm, and your own higher self. All that you need is available to
you, so let your intuition soar. Listen to the messages they bring and
take your life to wonderful new heights!

The Sophia Code
Recent discoveries of sacred texts such as the Gospel of Mary of
Magdala and the Gospel of Thomas tell us that Mary Magdalene was
independent, insightful, and courageous—a woman so inspirational that
her voice can still be heard across the ages. In Invoking Mary
Magdalene, religious scholar Siobhán Houston invites you to develop
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your own personal relationship with one of Jesus' closest disciples,
as she instructs you in a daily devotional practice of prayers,
meditations, and visualizations from around the world. With the
exercises in this book and on the accompanying CD, Houston offers stepby-step guidance for accessing the wisdom of the Divine Feminine that
Mary Magdalene represents, as you explore: Novenas, rosaries, and
seasonal rituals from the Gnostic, Kabbalistic, and Grail traditions
How to connect to Mary Magdalene in her Dark Goddess aspect to unleash
your own fierce power—the energy that turns fear and illusion into
healing and renewal Reveling in bliss: realizing a euphoric adoration
of the Divine that eclipses all earthly concerns, and much more
Whether you're discovering Mary Magdalene for the first time or have
long felt an unquenchable desire to experience the presence of the
beloved luminary, with Invoking Mary Magdalene, you will come to share
Mary Magdalene's gnosis—her indwelling knowledge of the sacred—and
witness the blessings of the one who has been called "the woman who
knew the All".

How to Love Yourself (and Sometimes Other People)

Page 13/28

Read Book Online The Divine Feminine Oracle A 53 Card Deck Guidebook
For Embodying Love
Wisdom of Kuan Yin
This paperback book and deck of 52 illustrated cards celebrate the
many faces of the Goddess as she has been worshipped in cultures
around the world since the beginning of time. Each of the 52 Goddesses
represents a particular aspect or energy.

Mary Magdalene Revealed
In the 4th century, a gospel was buried deep in the Egyptian desert.
This was the Gospel of Mary Magdalene, which we now know reveals a
very different perspective on Christianity from the one we have come
to know. Theologian Meggan Watterson takes us deep within this loving
gospel and helps us rediscover the true Mary Magdalene.

Goddesses & Gods: Embrace the Power
Outlines ten step to help readers connect with their authentic spirt
and live a peaceful and joyous life.

Sacred Rebels Oracle
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In this set of 44 oracle cards, you'll learn who the different crosscultural goddesses are and how they can help you. Each card gives you
a specific message about how you can improve your life, health,
relationships, finances, career, and spiritual path.

13 Moon Oracle
The Twin Flame Wisdom Oracle deck guidebook was created for the Twin
Flame Wisdom Oracle card deck. It is unique in that it guides one to
navigate the Twin Flame Journey through online support. Sheranda Ann
Kumara's sacred feminine artwork has reached worldwide acclaim. Her
paintings convey a sense of passion, peace and hope for a new world
that bridges Heaven and Earth. She loves painting the Beloveds and
Divine Union energy with colorful depictions of lovers embracing. The
Twin Flame Journey is like finishing school for the soul, and a degree
in self-love leads to a magical and mystical union with The Beloved.
When you meet your Twin Flame and your journey commences, you will
find this book to be a great help in understanding the journey and
what it really means to be a Twin Flame. The path to a physical
reunion with your genuine Twin Flame is a journey that will test you
and inspire you to growth spiritually. With wisdom and love, she has
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blessed the Twin Flame Wisdom Oracle with her passionate longing to
see all Twin Flames come into Union in this lifetime. The Twin Flame
Wisdom Oracle card deck is available sold separately at
www.sherandasilks.com and www.makeplayingcards.com/sell/sacredfeminine-oracle-cards. Please note that the oracle deck for this book
is not included in purchasing this book at Amazon.com. The Twin Flame
Wisdom Oracle deck is a set of 42 gorgeous cards that feature the
original silk paintings of Sheranda Ann Kumara.

Spiritual Queen
Live your own unique, inspired life and share your light with the
world as a sacred offering. This oracle deck is filled with striking
imagery and beautiful heartfelt guidance to support you in awakening
your sacred, rebellious heart. Celebrate and nurture your
individuality. Become fully alive and express your authentic truths.
Use these cards to gain trust in your own uniqueness and honor your
creative power!

The Sutras of Unspeakable Joy
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“A fascinating ‘herstory’ of the Divine Feminine, rich in heart, depth
and wisdom . . . an empowering message of hope and inspiration.”
—Katherine Woodward Thomas, New York Times–bestselling author At the
dawn of religion, God was a Woman. The Divine Feminine is known by
innumerable names and symbol-rich manifestations across the world’s
cultures. Throughout the ages the Goddess has been honored and
worshiped as the Virgin Mary, Isis, Inanna, Asherah, Diana, Kuan Yin,
Kali, Oshun, Athena, Pele, Sarasvati, Demeter, and White Buffalo Calf
Woman, to mention just a few. Goddess Power takes you on a fascinating
and, at times, surprising journey into the enduring essence of the
Divine Feminine. Inside this book you will learn: • How the Goddess
path offers an empowering message and inspiration • The importance of
re-establishing a healthy balance and integration of both the
“masculine” and the “feminine” archetypes • That the notion of God as
archetypal “Sky-Father” is fairly recent in Western culture • Why the
wisdom of the Goddess/Sacred Feminine has been ignored, distorted, and
oppressed for centuries • How archetypes, mythic narratives, and
qualities of Goddesses are alive within you and how they reveal
intimate truths about yourself and others • How Goddesses can serve as
empowering guides in your personal and professional life • Why
especially black Goddesses/dark-skinned Mothers (e.g., Kali or Black
Madonna) are a powerful symbol and catalyst for change in our times,
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both individually and collectively • And much, much more! “An
empowering message and inspiration that can be drawn from the Goddess
so humanity might evolve toward higher awareness.” —Karen Tate, author
of Walking an Ancient Path and Goddess 2.0

Mary Magdalene and the Divine Feminine
A declaration of your sovereign divinity, The Sophia Code is a
visionary sacred text for the Divine Feminine Christ movement sweeping
the planet now. This book is a living transmission encoded with direct
revelations to activate your important role as a revolutionary
wayshower for humanity's awakening. · The Sophia Code cosmology
presents a universal blueprint for embodying the return of the Divine
Feminine Christ energies · Reveals the crystalline chromosomes of your
divine genome for sovereignty · Features the heroic life stories and
initiations of beloved Divine Feminine Ascended Masters in their own
words, including: Isis, Hathor, Green Tara, Mother Mary, Mary
Magdalene, Quan Yin, and White Buffalo Woman · An introductory volume
presenting a modern day mystery school curriculum for mentoring your
highest potential with The Sophia Dragon Tribe · Receive directly
downloaded revelations and initiations from the Ascended Masters for
embodying your Higher Self · Meet Sophia's highest angelic seraphim:
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The Sophia Dragons, Creatrix Mothers and spiritual guides for
actualizing your sovereignty · Initiates you into a global community
of Lightworkers moving as one Golden Dragon of Sophia Christ
consciousness upon the Earth

Love Your Inner Goddess
The Path of the Priestess
Open yourself to the most ancient of the energies of human veneration:
the Goddesses and the Gods. The many facets of the Divine Feminine are
represented by the powerful Goddesses within these pages: loving
mother, playful creatrix, fearsome warrior, wise teacher, powerful
healer, sensual mate, granter of impossible wishes and guide after
death. The aspects of the Divine Masculine are portrayed through the
Gods: wise father, brave adventurer, fierce soldier, unquenchable
lover, genius inventor, eternal protector and more Their many faces
weave through every culture on Earth from Sumeria, Egypt, Greece and
Rome through to Asia, the Americas, Polynesia and Britain. Allow the
beauty, extraordinary power and complete love of these Gods and
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Goddesses to inspire, transform and heal you. Work together with them
in co-creation to manifest greater happiness, prosperity, peace and
divine connection in your life. Harness their powerful energy through
the vivid illustrations, and original prayers and proven rituals that
accompany them in this sacred yet highly practical guide to engaging
with their profound magic.

Soulful Woman Guidance Cards
Harvard-trained theologian Meggan Watterson marched out of her church
at age ten. With little-girl clarity, she knew something tremendously
crucial was missingthe voices of women. Watterson became a theologian
and a pilgrim to the divine feminine to find the missing stories and
images of women's spiritual voices. She knew women's voices had never
been silenced, just buried. But what she truly sought was her own
spiritual voice inside her--the one veiled beneath years of selfdoubt. At a sacred site of the Black Madonna in Europe, Watterson had
a revelation that changed her. Rather than transcending the body,
denying or ignoring it, being spiritual for her meant accepting her
body as sacred. Only then, Watterson realized could she hear the voice
of unfaltering love inside her- the voice of her soul. With passion,
humor, and brutal honesty, Watterson draws on ancient stories and
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lesser-known texts of the divine feminine, like The Gospel of Mary
Magdalene, making them modern and accessible to reveal the spiritual
process she went through. She suggests that being spiritual is simply
about stripping down to the truth of who we really are. Through her
extensive work with women, Watterson found that she was not alone.
There are countless women who long for a spirituality that encourages
embodiment rather than denies it, that inspires them to abandon their
fears but never themselves, and to be led by the audacious and
fiercely loving voice of truth inside them. No matter where you rest
on the spectrum of spirituality; religious or secular, devout believer
or chronic doubter, freelance mystic or borderline agnostic, this
story is about the desire in all of us to want to shed everything that
holds us back. Reveal provides what religions have left out--the
spiritual voice of a woman who has claimed her body as sacred--a woman
who has found the divine insider her. In essence, this is a manual for
revealing your soul. "I have spent the majority of my life gathering
stories of the divine feminine. Each time before getting my masters
degrees in theology and divinity, I went on a pilgrimage to sacred
sites of the divine feminine throughout Europe. The first one was with
a group and the second was on my own The stories of the divine
feminine, of Christianity's Mary Magdalene, Catholicism's Black
Madonna, Hinduism's Kali ma, and Buddhism's Green Tara for example,
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allowed me to begin to see that I wasn't as much of a spiritual misfit
as I had thought. There was a red thread that became visible to me
that ran through so many of the world religions, especially through
their mystics, relating that the way to find the divine is to go
within. And, that our potential to be transformed by going inward is
exactly the same whether we are a man or a woman. The real barometer
of our spiritual potential is not our sex, but the commitment of our
desire to want to encounter the divine." Excerpt from Reveal

Angels and the Ancestors Oracle Cards
Here's why I wrote this little book of love poems. What I have wanted
most in this life is a love that will never leave. And I realized that
maybe I hadn't met with a love like that outside of me, in someone
else, because I hadn't met an unfaltering love from within me. So I
decided I would retreat for 40 days with my red pen to try to tether
together the small-ego-everyday-me to the me that's a lighthouse-typeof-soul, the me that's just undiluted love. I wanted to anchor once
and for all into the love that's within me, to a love that could never
leave because it's the truth of who I am. Whether I'm with a partner
or alone, I wanted to feel free- entirely my own- an Ouroboros whose
love circles back into herself.This book is one-part sutras, one-part
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love poems, and one-part psychic twine. They tell my whole truth. They
reveal my ardor for the divine. They unite the masculine, manly
aspects of me with the womanly, feminine aspects of me that I have
sought to balance. They reconcile body and soul, human and divine,
animal and angel, light and the dark, or basically- all that we can be
conscious of containing. What I didn't realize until after I wrote
this book is that there's an ancient Tantric text called the Vijnana
Bhairava Tantra, which is translated as something like "the terror and
joy of realizing oneness with the soul." It contains a poetic dialogue
between the divine feminine and the divine masculine, between Shiva
and Shakti, but in the case of this book it's more like a sacred back
and forth between Jesus Christ and Mary Magdalene. Ultimately, this
book is a collection of love letters to and from my own soul.The
Sutras of Unspeakable Joy are the 40 days I devoted to ending a
pattern of thinking that love, true and unwavering, was something I
would meet outside of me. It's a poetic conversation between the side
of me that keeps forgetting that the deepest source of love comes from
the divine and can only be met from within. And that side of me that
is that love, completely, utterly, fully. And what I did by devoting
these 40 days to trying with words to realize oneness with the soulis that I embodied the truth I have always taught. That love is what
we are, not what we find- that true love is here- within us. And, that
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no cathedral can ever compare to the massive spirit in the messy
sinews of this human heart.

Goddess Power Oracle
The Answer is Simple-78 card tarot deck with a powerful female figure depicted on each
card. In a two-part box with a 28 page booklet.

Twin Flame Wisdom Oracle
Awaken your divine feminine spirit with these fun and quick techniques
to nourish your soul and enhance your emotional outlook. This book
includes an audio CD with five uplifting goddess dance tracks and five
empowering goddess meditations to celebrate the goddess within you.
Padded hardcover color book *⊂ 48 pp. *⊂ Audio CD

Love Your Inner Goddess
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Invoking Mary Magdalene
The Faces of the Divine Feminine Oracle is like having a circle of
wise women at your fingertips. Each card represents an aspect of the
divine feminine- qualities we all contain, emotions we all
experience.This deck contains 40 cards and a 90 page booklet.

The Enchanted Lenormand Oracle
Elizabeth Clare Prophet examines controversial questions being asked
today: What was Jesus' relationship with Mary Magdalene? Who is the
Divine Mother? Is God only male? Mary Magdalene and the Divine
Feminine explores the archetypal role of the Divine Feminine in
Eastern and Western spirituality and helps to clarify the position of
Mary Magdalene. Early Church leaders denied Jesus' message on
reverence for Woman and on the inner feminine potential of both man
and woman. As a result, his teaching was lost for 2,000 years and only
recently rediscovered in ancient texts. Includes 55 black and white
illustrations, 2 maps and 12 questions for discussion.

You Are a Goddess
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You know 'the Goddess' as a divine feminine figure of myth, art and
faith - but are you aware that the Goddess is a life force that lives
in you? Join Sophie Bashford as she shares intuitively channelled
messages, beautiful guided meditations and moving personal experiences
to help you heal your fears, awaken your dreams and transform your
life.
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